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NOTICE 

 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF PUBLIC EDUCATION 

AD HOC COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
SEPTEMBER 14, 2018 

 

 
The Henderson County Board of Public Education Ad Hoc Committee 

will meet on Friday, September 14, 2018, from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., in 

the Board Room of the Administrative Offices located at 414 Fourth 

Avenue West, in Hendersonville. 

 
The primary purpose of the meeting is to interview architects for the 

Hendersonville High School construction project. 

 

 

 

 

 
Bo Caldwell, Ed. S., Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


